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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing this letter to highly recommend Elizabeth Andrewes based on our extensive 
collaboration in numerous creative projects spanning film to thematic design to advertising 
campaigns. Having had the pleasure of working with Elizabeth in various capacities, I can attest to 
her exceptional skills, unique creative vision, and strong dedication to her craft. 

As a designer, working with Elizabeth has been nothing short of delightful. Her ability to 
conceptualize and execute ideas is truly impressive, whether it's for an original puppet commercial 
or organizing unforgettable corporate themed events. Elizabeth possesses a rare talent for 
capturing the attention of her audience, demonstrating a keen understanding of what resonates 
and leaves a lasting impression. 

In my international career of over 20 years spanning various industries, Elizabeth remains my 
favorite creative director to work with. Her professionalism, collaborative spirit, and commitment to 
excellence sets her apart. She not only meets but exceeds expectations, consistently delivering 
outstanding results. 

Elizabeth's unique and powerful creative vision, coupled with her easygoing nature, makes her a 
pleasure to work with. She brings a refreshing energy to every project, and her passion for her work 
is contagious. 

Without reservation, I recommend Elizabeth Andrews for any creative endeavor or managerial role. 
She is an asset to any team, and I am confident in her ability to excel in any professional capacity 
she chooses to undertake. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information. 

Sincerely, 

Carlos Ginatta 

Creative Director/Designer 

carlosginatta@gmail.com 

912.257.5429 


